
Comment Form 
Information Airspace Meeting 

Chicago Class B Airspace 
Lewis University / Dupage County Airport 

 
Your Comments:  

 

I oppose the expansion of the western edge of the O’Hare class B airspace.   This expansion will adversely 

impact the sport of glider and soaring flight in the Chicagoland area. The proposed class B floor of 4,000 ft 

AGL will make soaring impossible, and raise serious safety concerns, in that important north-south corridor 

between the three major non-profit Chicagoland glider ports in the area; Minooka IL (Chicago Glider Club), 

Hinckley IL (Windy City Soaring Association) and Hampshire, IL (Sky Soaring Glider Club).   

 
Your Name:  _____________________________________________ 

Your Organization:  _______________________________________ 

Your Address: ___________________________________________ 

City/State/Zip: ___________________________________________ 

 
Comments may be mailed to:  
 
Anthony D. Roetzel, Manager, Operations Support Group 
Air Traffic Organization, Central Service Area 
Federal Aviation Administration 
2601 Meacham Blvd 
Fort Worth, TX 76137 
 
Or FAX: 817-321-7744 
 
Comments must be received by March 30, 2009 
 


